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Your August Newsletter 

Commodore’s Corner 

Greetings HBYC Members & Friends! 

I want to thank all the members that helped 
make the fund raiser for the Florida 
Veterans Foundation a success. Your 
efforts raised $6.342.00. We also received 
two checks made out directly to the FVF 
totaling $321.00. Paul Kimbel, from the FVF 
will be at the dinner on August 9 th for the 
check presentation. 

The past several dinners have had a 
positive impact on the HBYC finances. In 
the past we had often used caterers to 
supply dinners. The use of caterers did not 

produce the necessary revenue to maintain and improve the club. At 
the latest finance committee meeting Suzanne Lemmons presented 
an analysis comparing the financial impact of each. It was quite 
clear that we are better served when we prepare our own dinners. 

Gay Colleypriest has been instrumental in putting together a plan to 
have a group of people assisting in putting together meal plans and 
responsibilities. The advantages, in addition to the positive financial 
impact, are better meals and the preparation becomes more of a 
social event. We still need a few more people to make preparing 
dinners an occasional event. Please call Gay for more details.  

I mentioned last month expanding the areas we can serve alcoholic 
beverages to include the downstairs areas. Walter has transformed 
the area to a clean usable space. We will be putting together a small 
committee to come up with a plan to decorate and furnish this area. 
We feel this will not only help increase our own enjoyment of the 
downstairs but will also create an area more attractive for rentals. If 
you want input on this project, please let me know. 

Another upcoming program we previously discussed is the yoga 
class. Christine Considine has offered to be the instructor. She is 
certified in a variety of yoga classes:  chair, restorative, yin, power, 
kids, etc. and is a certified paddle guide and instructor for 
Paddleboard Lessons and Paddleboard. Final Details should be out 
in the next few weeks. 

Your Commodore,  

 



https://hernandobeachyc.com/events/calendar 

2024 NOMINATIONS 
 
Now is the time to make nominations for election of officers for the year 
2024.  Jim Secrest is chairing the nominating committee.  He will be posting 
the list of current nominees this week.  We have several positions we need to 
fill.     
 
Please give strong consideration to serving the HBYC and help charting us to a 
successful 2024.  If you would serve or have a candidate in mind, please con-
tact Jim Seacrest. Jim's  ph. #  is (352) 683-1545. 
 
Nominations will close after the general membership meeting in September.  
 
Also Cash tips you leave on the tables are for our servers. Any tips you leave on 
your credit card when you pay for your dinner & drinks is for the bartender. 
Thank you for your generosity.  



Heroes Award Dinner July 26th, 2023 



From Gay Colleypriest 

Good Afternoon Club Members, 

We would like to put together a team of 
members who enjoy cooking or planning 
meals for Wednesday night dinners and 
any other special dinners we hold. 

The idea is to get 6 - 12 members and 
we rotate teams of 2 or 3 to plan and 
cook the meals for a Wednesday night 
dinner. We can also throw in a Food 
Truck,  Pot Luck or Cater a meal for din-
ner on occasion to mix it up. We have 
some really good cooks that have pre-
pared meals for us the past few months 
and would like to give others an oppor-
tunity to cook. At the moment we are 
looking at the remainder of the year to 
plan the menus and teams to cook.  

Below are the dates for the dinners and who will be hosting the dinner. 

August 

• 9 Club Dinner TBD Host/Hostess/Chair Needed - Game night 

• 17 Ladies Lunch Bunch  

• 23 Club Dinner Host - Joan Puls - Theme Luau  

September 

• 6 Club Dinner TBD Host/Hostess/Chair Needed 

• 21 Ladies Lunch Bunch 

• 23 45th ANNIVERSARY RED CARPET GALA (September 20, 1978) Committee 
Chairs Needed 

October 

• 4 Club Dinner TBD Host - Carolyn/Bill C - Oktoberfest 

• 14 Annual Hernando Beach Cardboard Race - Chili Cook-off 

• 18 Club Dinner TBD Host - Susan Meyers - Turkey Pre Thanksgiving 

• 19 Ladies Lunch Bunch 

• 28 Halloween Party Host/Hostess/Chair Needed - Potluck 

November 

• 1 Club Dinner TBD Host/Hostess/Chair Needed 

• 11 Veteran's Day Cookout/Potluck 

• 15 Club Dinner TBD Host/Hostess/Chair Needed 

• 16 Ladies Lunch Bunch 

• 18 Christmas Decorating the Club Potluck carry-in CHAIRS NEEDED 

December 

• 2 CHRISTMAS BOAT PARADE Toys for Tots Committee CHAIRS NEEDED 

• 6 Club Dinner TBD 

• 16 Club Christmas Party Committee CHAIRS NEEDED 

• 21 Ladies Lunch Bunch 

• 28-30 Decorating for New Year's Eve TBD 

• 31 NEW YEAR's EVE PARTY Committee – Susan Meyers Chair  

January 2024 

• 10 CHANGE OF WATCH (outgoing) Past Commodore Committee Chair 

• 20 COMMODORE'S BALL Past Commodore Committee Chair 

I do have a few that have volunteered for a few dates. If you are interested in throwing 
your name in the hat to cook or help plan a meal please let me know. We would also 
like some input from the membership on what type of meals that you would like 
for us to cook or any other ideas for theme type dinners we could plan.  



Please 

Patronize: 


